
The Office of Graduate Studies invites you to a 

Brown Bag Meeting for 
GPD’s and Administrators of 

Graduate Programs
February 7, 2013, 12:30pm 

Webb Center
President’s Dining Room

The meeting is open to those who are 
interested in the administration of graduate 
programs.

* Continuance Issues
* Graduate Policies and Procedures
* Graduate Enrollment
* Other Topics of Interest

Please send additional topics and questions for 
discussion to Missy Barber at: 
mbarber@odu.edu 
by February 6, 2013.


